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The West  

Greetings from the West!!! 

Welcome to the month of October Brothers!  We are into the beginning of the Fall months.  Less than two months to Christmas, I hope all are 

staying safe and Covid-19 free.  The flu season is upon us, so please take care of yourselves and get shots as needed and recommended by your 

Doctors. 

As we move forward into October, we will have our first Stated Communication on 10/06, with our supper at 6:30 pm and Meeting at 7:30 pm.  I 

hope to see you there.  We have gone back to our regular routine and have had visitors and Brothers that we have not seen in a while.  Welcome 

Back!!!  

We had a great Entered Apprentice Degree last month with our Senior Deacon, Murray Martin, presiding from the East.  As this month progress-

es, lets be ready for Masonic Education classes to be held in other Lodges of the Proud 16th Masonic District.  There will be Masonic Leadership 

Training classes to help get us caught up and to help in our understanding of Masonic rules of order and Lodge operations.  Please keep a lookout 

on the calendar to arrange your schedule accordingly.  All Master Masons are invited to attend Masters and Wardens and Memorial Lodge at the 

beginning of every month.  Open Books meetings a great opportunity to see and study catechisms for all Degrees with words.  Take advantage of 

all these to become a more knowledgeable Mason. 

Charity work is going strong with our soccer events.  Thank You to all that have been a part especially since we are on a short schedule for the 

year because of the Corona virus.  We have been asked by Spectra to assist in other areas of the stadium, giving us more money to add to the 

Charity funds we earn.  We have also had other Lodges starting to assist and making money for their Lodges.  Thanks to Brothers from Orlando 

no. 69 and Eola No. 207 for their assistance during our last game.  We have more games that have been added to the schedule.  I’m looking for-

ward to your assistance for the upcoming events. 

There are many more accomplishments to be achieved before the end of the year.  Every Brother has a responsibility to help them come to frui-

tion.  I look forward to working with you in holding our initiative and making our Lodge, South Seminole Lodge, No. 364, a leader in the State of 

Florida in promoting Leadership, Lodge growth and charity.  This will Help others while helping ourselves at the same time.  This will lead to keep-

ing Strength, Hope and Beauty in our daily walk as Masons.  

Keeping focused and On the Level!!! 

Fraternally, 

Robert E. Dibble, Senior Warden 

“You can’t get very far until you start doing something for some else.” 

- Bro. Melvin Jones 

The East 
A Few Words From... 

 

Hello My Brothers, 

Throughout the past few months, we have cautiously and optimistically re-opened the lodge.  We have made masks available, automatic hand 

sanitizers, temperature taking, and we have even changed up how we serve our meals to take the necessary steps to protect everyone.  I have 

discussed with the Elected Officers and we have decided to allow families back to our meals before our Stated Communications.  We will contin-

ue to keep in place these procedures to safeguard everyone.  So, if you would like to come out and join us in some pre-meeting fellowship please 

do so and enjoy a meal on us. 

And now, onto what we have upcoming.  The month of October is filled with a lot of activities.  On October 17th our Senior Warden Brother Ed 

Dibble will sit in the East for a Master Mason Degree at our Lodge then the following week on October 24th at Winter Park, I will sit in the East 

for another Master Mason Degree.  We will be raising eleven brothers to the sublime degree of Master Mason and one brother from Orange 36.  

The times will be 11, 12, and 1, for both degrees.  All Master Masons are encouraged to come and support in raising these brothers.  We will also 

be having our official visit from our Right Worshipful District Deputy Grand Master Ricky Ricks and his committeemen on the 20th of October. 

Lastly, I am pleased to have the following brothers join the ranks of catechism instructors and mentors.  Brothers Rick Swanner, Hector Gonzalez, 

and Justin Craft are our new instructors this year.  Brother Bruce Carter is our lead instructor and does a tremendous job of keeping our brothers 

that are under instruction on track.  Brother Joseph Morse is one of our new mentors.  Brother Morse has spearheaded the mentor program and 

has done an amazing job with guiding our new brothers.  I cannot thank these brothers enough for their dedication to the fraternity. 

Fraternally, 

W∴ M∴ Luis A. Tellez, Worshipful Master 
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 Additional Words From... 

 

My Brothers,  

I want to send out this message of reiteration this month.  We still have a lot of brothers who have not paid their dues.  Please 

don’t let yourself fall behind on your Masonic duty.  If you have not paid your dues or need assistance in paying them, please do so 

or contact the me at 407-252-4939 and I will be more than happy to assist you by credit card check or cash.  

Fraternally:  

W∴ Tim French, P.M., Secretary  

The Secretary 

 

My Brothers,  

You should begin to see dues notices in the mail for 2021. Please, in these difficult times, start to budget for this expense.  The final due date is at 

the end of December, but you can pay any time with check, credit through Circumscribe, or credit thru Square (See Tim or Nathan).  IF you have a 

hardship, please contact the Wor. Master BEFORE you miss the due date.  There is relief available in the proper circumstances, and all kept confi-

dential.  Also, although the $7.30 additional Per Capita contribution is technically “voluntary”, Grand Lodge expects us to pay it for every mem-

ber, including Perpetuals.  If you don’t include it in your dues submission, we have to pay out of general funds.  Masonry is still the best bargain 

of any organization you could be a part of.  Our dues amount to a couple cups of coffee a week.  Please support your Lodge, and may God Bless! 

Fraternally, 

W∴ David Yonchik, P.M., Treasurer  

The Treasurer 

 

Brethren, 

This year has been a very strange and unusual year for everyone.  Remembering balance can be hard during these stressful times.  It is important 

that we are following our passions I encourage everyone to evaluate what they enjoy doing.  For some that may be charity work for others that 

may be different appended bodies or even ritual work.  Deciding what is important in your journey through Freemasonry is ultimately up to you.  

We should all support our brothers in their own individual Journey even though it may not be the same as we have chosen.  Brotherly love does 

not always mean that we will agree in others chosen paths.  However I believe we have an obligation to lift each other up especially in these try-

ing times. 

Please take it upon yourself to reach out to a brother and let them know that you care.  Take extra time to find out what is important in their 

Masonic Journey.  Go out of your way to help another brother achieve their goals.  If we can do this as a group as a group we will accomplish 

much more than we could have ever imagined. 

Remember, there are Brothers suffering in silence that need a helping hand and a listening ear. 

Fraternally, 

Nathan Wilson, Junior Warden  

The South 

Fraternal Greetings Brothers,  

We have kick started our Mentor Program into full swing.  If anyone hasn't had any of the Degree Mentoring please feel free to reach out to me. 

As Lodge Mentor I am here to answer all your questions regarding Masonry, and help further your Masonic knowledge, through classes, degree 

work, and with the Master Mason's 1, 2, and 3 exams.  The first degree practice will be Tuesday Oct. 13th and every 2nd Tuesday of every month 

going forward.  Those who can attend please feel free.  This isn't just for Master Masons.  This is open to all the brothers.  Please feel free to con-

tact me if you have any questions, via text at 321-615-0581.  

Fraternally, 

Bro. Joseph Morse 

“If you don't invest in your brothers, then you invest in your demise.” 

- Unknown 
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Masonic Anniversaries for September – October:  

September 
Noah W Hinson - 1 Years 

Gary Lee Campbell - 1 Years 

Brian  Mason - 1 Years 

Carlos  Gomez Sr - 14 Years 

Gregory Kent Rushing - 14 Years 

Valentine  Sellati Jr - 20 Years 

Joseph  Cordeiro - 26 Years 

Robert John Havlicek - 28 Years 

Ronald Eugene Ferguson - 35 Years 

Jose Gabriel Ayala - 36 Years 

Gary Wayne Boyce - 39 Years 

William Junior St John - 42 Years 

October 
Jeffery Dean Battaglia - 9 Years 

Thomas Sidney Kaffenberger - 22 Years 

Christopher Porter Johns - 24 Years 

William Taylor Litton - 24 Years 

Paul Warren Freeman Jr - 24 Years 

Phillip Craig Dozier - 37 Years 

Joseph Raymond Valdes - 40 Years 

Hal Benjamin Donahey Jr - 46 Years 

Juan  Lopez Palmer - 47 Years 

Michael Parke Fisher - 52 Years 

Charles Raymond Crouch - 60 Years 

Up & Coming 
Masons Under Instruction: 

 

Fellow-Craft with Bruce Carter: Fellow-Craft with Rick   

Swanner: 

John Shiver 

Charles Entress 

Travis Mulligan 

Scott Doll 

Kenneth Huddleston 

Killian Hiltz 

William Irizarry 

Justin Kraft 

Alex Rosa 

John Coates 

Chris Stencil 

Master Mason with Luis 

Tellez: 

Master Mason with Bruce 

Carter: 

Bryan Brecia   

Hector Gonzalez 

Jonathan Rincon 

Steve Towery 

Dan McCoy 

Edward Madera 

Michael Perez 

Michael Smith 

      Birthdays for September—October:  

 

 

September 
9/3 - William Taylor Litton 

9/3 - Joseph Raymond Valdes 

9/5 - Robert Lee Thompson 

9/8 - Paul Russell Blanton 

9/9 - Jody Ray Addington 

9/9 - Charles Curtis Friel 

9/11 - Robert Earl Milstid 

9/17 - Kenneth Charles Jordan 

9/18 - Theodore Elsworth Hammond Jr 

9/21 - William Earl Townsend Jr 

9/22 - Donald Wayne Grable 

9/25 - Billie Marvin Mew 

 

October 
10/5 - Raymond  Santiago 

10/6 - Daryl Franklin Spangenberg 

10/8 - Edwin Calvin Henderson 

10/11 - Marshall Ellis Hinson 

10/12 - Paul Warren Freeman Jr 

10/13 - Hal Benjamin Donahey Jr 

10/14 - Thomas Earl Embree 

10/17 - John Scott Meyer 

10/17 - Daniel Joel Taylor 

10/21 - James Vincent Johnson 

10/21 - Robert John Havlicek 

10/22 - Maurice  Winsor 

10/24 - Giovanny Lee David 

10/27 - Francis Adelbert Hiser Jr 

Notice for the Craft Officer Election Procedures 

It is REQUIRED that all candidates, including sitting officers seeking advancement, be nominated prior to opening of the 

first Stated Communication in November.  Any Brother can be nominated, or self-nominate, for any elected chair.  

Please note - Being in the line is not a guarantee of automatic advancement, nor should you feel the need to advance if 

you are not ready or circumstances do not allow you to commit to it.  If you wish to run for any office, get in touch with 

our Secretary before the first Stated Communication in November.   
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 Up & Coming, Cont’d. 

For The Children 
Child ID:, SSL  

Brethren, 

There is nothing to report for Child ID at this time.  Please check back next month. 

Sincerely,  

Murray Martin, Senior Deacon 

Charity 

Brothers, Family & Friends, 

We are through four games with Orlando City Soccer.  Fortunately we have been able to cover our minimum commitment with a 

few dedicated volunteers and thus keep the Charity funds coming in.  MLS home games are now over, unless there is a play-off 

game later this Fall in Orlando.  The Craft has decided to NOT participate in UCF football events this season, due to the demand for 

a larger crew, and the extremely difficult working conditions in the booth and kitchen.  We told Spectra we were willing to revisit 

this decision for any 2021 season that might be planned.  

 Charity of the Month - Adopt-a-Teacher - Casselberry Elementary 

Thank You! 

W∴ Skip Yonchik, Treasurer  

Petitions & Investigating Committees 

There are no petitions to report this month. 

Sickness and Distress for September 

 Bill Ellis' wife is going in for a checkup to see if her cancer has returned.  If it has, she will need to go into Chemotherapy 

 

Praise 

 Tom Erskine Became a Grandfather 

 Charles Entress Became a homeowner 
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Masonic Highlights 

South Seminole is electronic.  Brothers, in this day and age it is becoming more important than ever to maintain the lines of com-

munication.  As such it is becoming increasingly important that we can communicate electronically and at the very least have your 

latest telephone numbers and addresses.  Please make sure the secretary has your most up-to-date email address and phone 

number so that he can send you email correspondence on things such as membership updates, newsletters, events, our new tres-

tle-board, and other Lodge communications.  We will not be doing any more physical mailings any more except for special cases.  

 

Wanting to go digital?  Download  a QR code reader app on your smartphone or other smart 

devices and go straight to the trestle-board area of our Web site to read it and our past trestle

-boards. 

Welcome to the October 2020 trestle-board!  Brethren, things are moving right along this month 

and getting back into full swing again.  Please see our calendar for this month and travel with us! 

Fraternally, 

W∴  John D. Dibble, P.M., Marshal   

Circumscribe:  

To serve as a continued reminder - At the 186th Annual Grand Communication of The Most Worshipful Grand Lodge 

of Free & Accepted Masons of Florida, a new online software application named Circumscribe was presented and 

implemented. Everyone now has access to the new system. It is important for you to log in as soon as possible, re-

view your profile, make changes to your contact information, and upload a current picture for your new permanent 

ID card which you will receive in the mail.  

1. Open your internet browser, and be sure to disable private browsing  

2. Navigate to: https://glfl.circumscribe.net/  

3. On the login screen, enter your temporary username & password:  

4. You will be immediately prompted to change both your username and password a. your NEW user name should be an email 

address that you use regularly b. your NEW password must contain 8 characters and 1 number, and you must enter it twice  

5. Upon successfully changing your email and password, you will be required to logout, and then log back in with your new 

username and password.  MAKE SURE TO WRITE THIS DOWN SOMEWHERE.  

6. Once you have successfully logged back in, you will be taken to your Profile Page. Please verify all of your information on this 

page, and make any appropriate changes. You will also have the option to upload a current picture for your permanent ID card.  

NOTE: You must upload your picture within 30 calendar days of your first successful login, and no more than 60 days past your 

Lodge on-board date. Do’s of uploading your picture:  

• As high a resolution as possible (can be picture taken with smartphone/digital camera)  

• No hats or sunglasses  

• No other individuals in the picture  

• No animals in the picture  

• Your face should be positioned to take up as much of the photo square as possible  

7. You may immediately begin to record your Masonic attendance, and take Master Mason I, II, III exams ONLINE  

- For additional support, please contact the Lodge Secretary. 

SMARTPHONE 
DOWNLOAD A 

QR READER APP 
TODAY! 
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 Eagle Scout Project 
South Seminole Lodge No. 364 Eagle Scout Event 

SATURDAY - NOVEMBER 7, 2020 AT 9 AM 

Stephen's Eagle Scout project is to benefit the South Seminole Masonic Lodge No. 364 in 

Casselberry, FL by Xeriscaping the side of the Lodge building facing the parking lot near back.  

The xeriscape project will not only help with irrigation and maintenance but it will make the 

area more functional for outdoor activities and events.  Please consider helping Stephen and 

our Lodge by donating to this project.  Please click on either GoFundMe link above.  

Please click the link to donate Please click the link to donate 

https://gf.me/u/y34mdu
https://gf.me/u/y34mdu
https://gf.me/u/y34mdu
https://gf.me/u/y34mdu
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 South Seminole Masons 
2020 Officers:                                               Past Masters:                                 Deceased * 

2020 Committee Chairmen:  

 

Perpetual Members:          
Joseph  Cordeiro 

Charles Raymond Crouch 

Ralph Cruz 

James David Dickenson 

Charles Thomas Dunty 

James Harvey Dunty III 

Benjamin Franklin Ellis 

Thomas Earl Embree 

Michael Parke Fisher 

Paul Warren Freeman Jr 

Paul Warren Freeman Sr         

Jeffery Karl Gerlitz 

Jeffrey Wayne Gerlitz 

Drake Arnold Grable 

Donald Wayne Grable 

Douglas Brent Guthrie 

Theodore Elsworth Hammond Jr 

David Robert Harden 

Robert John Havlicek 

Edwin Calvin Henderson 

John William Holian Jr 

Kenneth Charles Jordan             

Samuel Marigny Lewis Jr 

PGM Pierre  Mascia 

Billie Marvin Mew 

Jerry Scott Morey 

Ray Earl Norman 

Sprague  Owings 

Truman  Parker 

Cleveland Paul Perdue 

Raymond Alfred Ralph 

Roger Charles Richards 

Anthony W Rossi                         

David Bruce Roy 

Gregory Kent Rushing 

John Anthony Russell 

William Junior St John 

Richard James Swanner 

Billie James Thornton 

Douglas Sherman Tomlinson 

Joseph Raymond Valdes 

Christopher Michael Wall 

Chad Jason Oehmke 

Finance                                                      Bro. Robert E. Dibble  

Masonic Vigilance                                    Bro. Nathan Wilson  

Petitions                                                     W∴ Tim French 

Masonic Education                                  Bro. Robert E. Dibble 

Board of Relief                                  W∴M∴ Luis Tellez 

Charity, Wills & Gifts                W∴ Tim French 

Lodge Property                                         W∴ Skip Yonchik 

Corporate Relations                         W∴Tim French  

Mentoring                                                  W∴M∴ Luis Tellez 

Youth Activities                                         W∴ Skip Yonchik 

Public Relations and Publicity                 W∴ Tim French 

Building Rental                                          W∴ Tom Hoopes 

Child-ID                                                       Bro. Murray Martin 

L.Y.P.M.G.C.                                               W∴ Skip Yonchik 

By-Laws                                                W∴M∴ Luis Tellez 

Charity                                                        W∴M∴ Luis Tellez 

Curtis F. Blow *            U.D &1968 

Verbun A. Jones *                  1969 

Frank Bingham *                    1970 

Louis Kirby *                            1971 

Francis P. Oddo *                   1972 

Troy Tatum *                          1973 

William P. Byles *                   1974 

Carl E. Strom *                        1975 

J.C. Valentine *                       1976 

Rodger T. Peterson, Sr *       1977 

William B. Ritter *                  1978 

Phillip G. Marriott *               1979 

Max R. Jones                           1980 

Samuel M. Lewis *  DDGM, 

Past Grand Master                 1981 

Thomas E. Embree DDGM *1982 

Ottis R. Erickson DDGM  *    1983 

William R. Ellis                        1984 

William E. Johnson *             1985 

Carl E. Lloyd *                         1986 

John  F. Schroth, Sr.               1987 

Edward K. Herr *                    1988 

James D. Dickenson  DDGM 1989 

John W. Bornman                   1990 

Jay W.  Leffert*                       1991 

Billy M. Mew                           1992 

Roger C. Reynell                     1993 

John A. Melanson  *              1994      

Thomas D. Roberts                1995 

Edwin C. Henderson *          1996 

Paul W. Freeman, Sr.            1997 

Kenneth N. Holladay *          1998 

Marty  Nash APM *               1998 

Donald Maurizio *                 1999 

Joseph Cordeiro                     2000 

Randy L. Vess                          2001 

B. Franklin Ellis                       2002 

E. Neal Tish                             2003 

Samuel A. Tish                        2004 

Douglas B. Guthrie                 2005 

John J. Walsh *                       2006 

William D. Dieringer              2007 

Robert T. Billoni *                  2008 

Herman (Skip) Yonchik    2009/10 

Thomas Hoopes                     2011 

Greg Rushing                          2012 

Jose Ayala                2013 

Petronio Martins                2014 

Christopher Wall                    2015 

Gary Bouton                            2016 

Tim French                               2017 

John Dibble                              2018 

Tim French                               2019 

Affiliated Past Masters 

Ellis Hormats, New York *     1969 

Don Grable, Spain             1969/70 

Jeff Gerlitz, Wisconsin            1983 

Jeff Battaglia, Orlando            2017 

Worshipful Master – Luis Tellez 

407-620-0445 latellezmm@gmail.com 

Senior Warden – Robert E. Dibble 

407-775-9342 robertedibble@yahoo.com 

Junior Warden –  Nathan Wilson 

407-496-6183 nathanwilson2007@gmail.com 

Treasurer – W∴ Skip Yonchik 

954-864-5147   

Secretary – W∴ Tim French 

407-252-4939 secretaryssl364@gmail.com 

Marshal – W∴ John Dibble 

407-756-0675 john-dibble@cfl.rr.com 

Chaplain – Tom Erskine 

uncadude72@gmail.com 

Senior Deacon – Murray Martin 

mhmartin76@aol.com 

Junior Deacon – Stephen Shields 

sshields0060@gmail.com 

Senior Steward – Nick Conner 

nconner1386@gmail.com 

Junior Steward – Chris Johns 

ohmslaw74@yahoo.com 

Tyler – Giovanny David  

host2able@yahoo.com 
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Continued Coronavirus Safe Practices 
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Coronavirus Safe Practices Cont’d 
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The Grand Master’s Official Visit 
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Upcoming Delectables From the Kitchen:              
1st Tuesday Stated Communications - 10/6:       

Spiral Chicken Alfredo, Salad, Snack Packs, Candy, Iced Tea, 

Lemonade, Coffee 

 

 

3rd Tuesday Stated Communications - 10/20:       

TBD, Desert, Salad, Iced Tea, Lemonade, Coffee 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  

 

  

 

  

 

  

  

 1 

 

 2 

 

3 

Masters & War-

dens -  Eola #207 

- 8am 

Orlando City 

Soccer - 4:30pm 

4 

 

5 

SSL DeMolay 
Chapter Meet-
ing -  7:30pm 

6 

SSL Stated 

Comm. - 7:30pm 

with a 6:30pm 

Meal 

7 

 

8 

 

9 

 

10 

 

11 

Rainbow Hope 

Assembly  

Meeting -  

4:00pm  

Orlando City 

Soccer - 4:30pm 

12 

 

13 

Degree / Ritual 

Practices - 

6:30pm  

14 

Orlando City 

Soccer - 7:30pm 

15 

 

16 

 

17 

Master Mason 

Degree - 11:00pm  

18 

 

19 

SSL DeMolay 
Chapter Meet-
ing -  7:30pm 

20 

SSL Stated 

Comm. - 7:30pm 

with a 6:30pm 

Meal 

21 

 

22 

 

23 

 

24 

Open Books -  

Winter Park #239 

8:00am 

Master Mason 

Degree - 11:00pm  

25 

Rainbow Hope 

Assembly  

Meeting -  

4:00pm  

26 

 

27 

 

 28 

District SOI -  

Winter Park #239 

7pm  

Orlando City 

Soccer - 7:30pm 

 29 

 

 30 

 

 31 

 

       

October 2020 
Upcoming Events 
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Poem of the Month 

 

Ten Master Masons, happy, doing fine; 

One listened to a rumor, then there were 
nine. 

 

Nine Master Masons, faithful, never late; 

One didn't like the "Master," then there 
were eight. 

 

Eight Master Masons, on their way to heav-
en; 

One joined to many clubs, then there were 
seven. 

 

Seven Master Masons, life dealt some hard 
licks; 

One grew discouraged, then there were six. 

 

Six Master Masons, all very much alive; 

One lost his interest, then there were five. 

 

Five Master Masons, wishing there were 
more; 

Got into a great dispute, then there were 
four. 

 

Four Master Masons, busy as could be; 

One didn't like the programs, then there 
were three. 

 

Three Master Masons, was one of them you? 

One grew tired of all the work, then there 
were two. 

 

 

 

 

Two Master Masons with so much to be 
done; 

One said "What's the use," then there was 
one. 

 

One Master Mason, found a brother -- true! 

Brought him to the Lodge, then there were 
two. 

 

Two Master Masons didn't find work a bore; 

Each brought another, then there were four. 

 

Four Master Masons saved their Lodges fate; 

By showing others kindness, then there were 
eight. 

 

Eight Master Masons, loving their Lodges 
bright sheen; 

Talked so much about it, they soon counted 
sixteen. 

 

Sixteen Master Masons, to their obligations 
true; 

Were pleased when their number went to 
thirty-two. 

 

So we can't put our troubles at the Lodges 
door; 

It's our fault for harming the Lodge we 
adore. 

 

Don't fuss about the programs or the 
"Master" in the East; 

Keep your obligation by serving even the 
very least. 

Ten Master Masons - By: Robert Burns 
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Bits & Pieces 
Congrats to Our Newest EAs!!! 

“Club 18” says goodbye to W∴  Reg Lisle at Orange No. 

32 during the DDGM visit. 
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Bits & Pieces 
Congrats to Not-So-Little-Anymore Luis for Joining SSL DeMolay!! 

Featured Brothers of the month!   

Name Badges for some of our MMs 
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Please send them to us and they will be posted in the next Trestle-board!! 

Bits & Pieces 

Do you have pictures you’d like to share? 

Adopt-A-Teacher 


